
From: Idafa Architects <studio@idafaarchitects.co.uk>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 3:53 PM
To: Debbie Herbert <Debbie_Herbert@sandwell.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Planning Application Further Information Request - DC/24/69236 - The Bulls Head 1
Dudley Road Rowley Regis B65 8JH
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council / Children's Trust. Do not click links or open attachments u

Hi Debbie

Apologies for the delay.

I have responded to your queries below in red and have attached updated elevations.

Kind Regards,

Director | Architect

E: studio@idafaarchitects.co.uk
W: idafaarchitects.co.uk

On 15 Apr 2024, at 11:40, Debbie Herbert <Debbie_Herbert@sandwell.gov.uk> wrote:

Good morning

Thank you for your plans that were received on the 28th March. I am sorry for the
delay in replying to you as I was on unexpected leave for one week, after taking one
week’s annual leave.

Please address the following items. Provide you do not include any dates on your
plans I will backdate the application to the 29th March.

• All drawings submitted to the Local Planning Authority must be to
scale. Please remove the wording “Do not scale…” from all drawings and
resubmit. Done.

• The existing floor plan shows a door at side, but the existing side elevation
plan does not show this. Please amend and resubmit. Done, please see the
elevations attached

• I am unsure if there are extensions to this property, please show any
extensions, in bold on the proposed ground floor plan and resubmit. No
extension to the property

• I will include external alterations and shop fronts in the description of
development. Please confirm that you agree with it. I will also include
extensions when confirmed. Yes happy with the description.



Kind regards


